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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

BANCA MONTE DEI PASCHI DI SIENA RESTRUCTURING PLAN 
 
 

Siena, 9 September 2013 - With regard to the press release issued by the Italian Ministry of 
Economy and Finance (MEF) and related press reports, Banca Monte dei Paschi di Siena confirms 
that its restructuring plan, drafted as per the guidelines agreed upon with the European 
Commission, is in course of finalisation in coordination with the MEF and the Bank of Italy. 
 
As at today, the Bank's Board of Directors is expected to start discussion on the guidelines of the 
Restructuring Plan as early as at its next meeting, scheduled for 11 September, so that the 
Plan may be submitted to the Board for approval on 24 September 2013. Further to the approval, 
the Restructuring Plan will be submitted to the Ministry of Economy and Finance for subsequent 
transmission to the European Union. 
 

 
This press release will be available at www.mps.it 
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